Curriculum Newsletter 13th July 2020

Welcome to the final curriculum newsletter of this strangest of school years. Thank you to all the students who have worked hard on these tasks since March and thank you to all the parents / carers who have supported them. Thank you also to the teachers who have set all the work and sent back so much feedback.

This is a slimmed down newsletter because so many of you are coming into school this week and because we want as much outstanding work as possible completed before you enjoy the summer.

There will be English, Maths and Science tasks set for all students during the summer, these will be given out at the tutor sessions. There will also be a house bingo challenge. Other subjects may set summer work through Doddle.

Year	Home based learning	
7	Science Challenge	Subject specific work set on Doddle
8	"Howden Saves Summer" activities	Subject specific work set on Doddle
9	Catch Up Week Please look carefully at your Doddle and complete any outstanding tasks or challenges before the summer holiday.	Subject specific work set on Doddle
10		Subject specific work set on Doddle